


Nikolina Spehar

From: Ada Htay <ahtay@airdberlis.com> on behalf of Jenelle Simpson
<jdsimpson@airdberlis.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 24, 2018 4:37 PM

To: Moni Grewal

Cc: Nikolina Spehar; Jenelle Simpson

Subject: RE: Block 9 North unit 527 8th Deposit

Hi Moni,

We confirm receipt of the below wire transfer in the amount of $28,000.00 on July 23, 2018.

Thank you.

Ada Htay

416.863.1500 x4112
416.863.1515
ahtay@airdberlis.com
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This email is intended only for the individual or entity named in the message. Please let us know if you have received this email in error.
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From: Moni Grewal [mailto:moni@lifeatparkside.com]
Sent: July-24-18 11:28 AM
To: Jenelle Simpson <jdsimpson@airdberlis.com>

Cc: Ada Htay <ahtay@airdberlis.com>; Nikolina Spehar <nikolina@lifeatparkside.com>
Subject: FW: Block 9 North unit 527 8th Deposit

Hi Jenellle and Ada,

Please confirm if you have received a wire transfer payment for unit 527 in Block Nine North.

Thank you,

MONI GREWAL
SITE ADMINISTRATOR

PARKSIDE
VILLAGE.

MISSISSAUGA




465 BURNHAMTHORPE ROAD WEST
MISSISSAUGA, ON L5B OE3
T.905.273.9333 | F. 905.273.7772
Moni@lifeatparkside.com

LIFEATPARKSIDE.COM

000

From: Inga Leonova [mailto:inga homelife @hotmail.com]
Sent: Monday, July 23, 2018 11:24 AM

To: Moni Grewal <moni@lifeatparkside.com>

Subject: Re: Block 9 North unit 527 8th Deposit

Good morning Moni,

My client has made a full payment, as promised.
Attached is the image of the receipt.

Thank you,
Inga Leonova






